
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/13/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04464-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 8:1 3 AM 
To: 'Yost, John' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Opposition to the Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

Good morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

From: Yost, John <john@yost-associates.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 12:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Opposition to the Proposed FPL Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Public Service Commission, 

I oppose the proposed rate hike under consideration for FPL. Florida's electrical rates have risen 
substantially since FPL merged with Gulf Power. This rate hike is the largest in US History and 
completely contradicts the promises made to Panhandle customers that rate would rise after the 
merger but then fall. 

All the best... 

—John Yost 
II 
1505 Big Creek Cove, Niceville, Florida 32578 
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